
The annual Club Picnic will be on Sunday the 18th at the 
field. Dogs and burgers; sodas and other soft drinks will be 
provided. Members and guests are invited and as usual, 
asked to bring something to share with the others: Favorite 
desserts, side dishes , etc are welcome. Bring out your fa-
vorite plane and fly the 
wings off it!  

Club Picnic September 18th 

Safety Corner 

Frequency Control 

Everyone knows that a clothespin from 
the transmitter impound is needed be-
fore you turn on your radio. This is 
necessary to avoid frequency conflict 
that could result in “shooting down” 
someone else's plane. 

Equally important is to display that 
frequency placard on your transmitter 
antenna. This allows others to see what 
frequency you are flying on and also 
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verifies to the rest of us that you are 
complying with the rule.  

Some discussion has arisen around 
“synthesizer” transmitters (frequently 
called “Dial-A-Crash”). I am not famil-
iar with all of the variants, but I believe 
that it is difficult, if not impossible to 
change frequency when the transmitter 
is broadcasting. When changing fre-
quencies, it’s mandatory for safety to 
double-check the output frequency be-
fore it is allowed to transmit, and al-
ways have the proper pin for the new 
frequency 

Delaware RC Club Welcomes 
New Members:  

 
Gary Jenkins 
Price Stevenson  
Price Stevenson IV 

  



Meeting Minutes:  

Page 2 Glitch Busters  

Delaware R/C Club – General Membership Meeting – August, 2005 

BrianPasternak called the mtg. to order at 7:30 pm. 
• New members/Guests: Ravi Bisram 
• 50/50:  raffle was a 50/50.  

 There was no show and tell this time 

 

 Safety Report and Environmental Report 

• Pilot Flightline positions are to be moved closer together to improve pilot communica-
tions. 

• Additional reports or concerns?: Please be careful of the bees hiding in and around the 
pavillion. 

 Old Business. 

Warbirds Over Delaware Wrap Up – July 7 – 10. CD: Dave & Pete Malchione: Next year  
Hobby Lobby may be attending. Also next year only electrics will be flying after 6:00 pm. 

Helis Over Delaware Wrap Up – Helicopter event July 22 – 24, 2005. CD: Brian Pasternak: 
Brian requested and was granted permission to donate $ 50.00 each to Alex's Lemon-
ade Stand and to the Leukemia Society. 

Next Club Event: Annual Picnic Saturday, September, 18, 2005: Members are asked to 
bring either a dessert or a covered dish to share. There is also going to be a Fun Fly at 
the picnic.  

 New Business 

• September General Membership meeting will be held at the William Penn High School in 
New Castle, DE.  

• Park Vehicle Permits have increased as of July 23, 2005. 
New rates: 
Daily for Delaware registered vehicles: $3.00 Out-of State registered vehicles: $6.00 
Annual for Delaware registered vehicles: $27.00 Out-of-State registered vehicles: 
$54.00 
Annual Delaware Senior: $12.00  Annual Out-of-State Senior: $24.00 
Lifetime Pass still available for Delaware Senior Citizens. Call 302-368-6989 for de-
tails. 

• Anyone wanting to join the R/C club  before renewals start, have been asked to wait 
until September to join. They will be given for the remainder of this year as well as next. 

 

 Treasurer’s Report – Dick Stewart 

 

 50/50 drawing: Winner of tonight's raffle was : Ravi Bisram who won $ 21.50 

 

The mtg. was adjourned at 8:10 pm 
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Starting in September, the General Membership meetings will be held at the William Penn High School 
(Cafeteria II), 713 E. Basin Road, New Castle, Delaware on the first Tuesday of every month. Meeting 
time will be 7:30PM. 
Dates:  

September 6, 2005 

October 4, 2005 (Nominations of Officers) 

November 1,2005 (Club Elections) 

December 6, 2005 

January 3, 2006 

February 7, 2006 

March 7, 2006 

April 4, 2006 

May 2, 2004 

Dick Slutz built floats for this Kadet EP-42; Beautiful per-
former off water or land 

Back to the School... 

 Salem County RC Club is holding its annual Pig Roast on Sept 11th this year.  It's an all you can eat affair (or 
until the food is gone) at a modest price.  AMA members $7.00 non members $10.00.  We will have demon-
strations by the Alpha Squadron and the Atlantic County club.  Come out, bring a plane and have a good a 
time. 

Rain date is the 18th of September 

Don Smith 

President Salem County RC Inc. 

Located behind the Salem County vocational Technical School    http://www.scvts.org/index.htm  

Salem County’s Pig Roast 

http://www.scvts.org/index.htm
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Additional Waypoints of Interest  

August 31, 2005 Atlantic City Airshow 

October 15-16, 
2005 

9th Annual Rotor Fest,  Brandywine 
Airport, West Chester PA 

September 11, 
2005 

Salem County’s Pig Roast 

Set Your Course for Upcoming 
Club Events 

Sunday, September 18, 2005 Club Picnic 

Sunday, October 02, 2005 Volunteers’ Day 

Saturday, November 05, 2005 Club Auction 

Glitch Busters is a monthly 
publication of the 
 Delaware RC Club  

Delaware R/C Club 
106 DeWalt Rd  
Newark, DE 19711-7631 
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